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" Thank you Mr. President,

- The 'delegation of Jamaica welcomes the delegation of Malaysia, led

by Her Excellency Madame Ho May Yong, Deputy Secretary |

Gener al in the Mmlstry of Forei gn Affairs.

My delegatlon thanks the Government of Malaysia for the national

report which seeks to prowde comprehensive updates on the 62

recommendations accepted during the first cycle of the Universal

Periodic Review in 2009, as well as inform on recent deve]opments,

undertaken by'th-e,Government to promote and protect universal

human rights for its citizens,

We are pleased to note the achievements highlighted in the national
report ihcludirl_g the .abolition of all fees for primary and secondary
studertts, in 2012, toindrease access to education (Paragraph 17);
and attammg the Millennium Development Goals target in relation

to poverty reduction (Paragraph 25).

My delegation'reccmmends that the Government of Malaysia

continue -in its efforts to ensure an inclusive education system, .

particularly with respect to students with special educational needs




and for those students most in need of ﬁnancial ‘assistance

(Paragraphs 21 and 22).

We look forward o hearing the recommendations of” the Inter-
Agehgy Standing | Committee regarding ' accession to - the
International Covenant on :Economic, Social and Cultural RJghts
(ICESCR) as well as the International Convention on the Elimination
of All Forms of Racial ”Di'scriminatioh- (ICERD) (Paragraphs 4.3 ahd
44). My deiegation would encourage the Government of Maiaysia to
continue to give éarefui Co.rlsid'eratio.n to acceding to or ratifying the
other core linternational hlean rights instruments to which the

(Government is not a State Pérty.
Mr. President,

We appreciate -the efforts and resources requizred for-a successful
review and wish the delegation of Malaysia all the best in the

process.

Thank you.



